
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of May 4, 2012, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Teresa Velazquez, President
Alyssa Ginevra, Vice President of Student Events
Sharon Jones, Vice President of Student Governance
Robyn Vetuskey, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Cynthia Smith, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Carlos Suarez, Publicity Coordinator
Lisa Good, Roundtable Coordinator
Ailanda Martinez, Social Activities Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (EXCUSED)
Desiree Jeffers, Elections Coordinator
Eric Muhammad, Multiple Campus Coordinator

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (UNEXCUSED)
Ciara Brascom, Recruitment Coordinator
Derrick Justice, Diversity Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor

The meeting was called to order at 12:20 p.m. The minutes of the April 20 meeting were approved as amended.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

2012 SEGA Constitution – The 2012 SEGA Constitution, which included the two pilot positions – Adult/Evening Student Coordinator 
and Roundtable Coordinator – was approved by the student body during the May 1 and 2 elections.

Child Safety Day – Saturday, May 12, 11 a.m.-2 p.m. on the 4th floor, will feature child ID cards, fingerprints, stranger danger talk, 
crafts, goodie bags and snacks. The sponsor groups  ̓members will arrive early to decorate and assist with the event.

County Legislature Meeting – SEGA members plan to attend the May 8 meeting to present their views on the new campus.

NEW BUSINESS

Past Events – Health Fair on April 30 and Healthy Living Panel Discussion on May 2 were reviewed.

Upcoming Events – Spring Fling on May 7, 11 a.m.-2 p.m., 4th and 5th floors; food and activities. The Democracy Commitment at 
MCC Inaugural Signature Ceremony on May 9, 3-4 p.m., has been changed to room 4-193; SEGA members will arrive early to 
decorate. Heroes of the Night on May 10, 5-6 p.m., 4th floor lounge; food for evening students.

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Dr. Humphrey – Those who worked the voting booth at the elections did a great job – very organized and helpful.

Lisa Wallace – Congratulations to newly elected Student Trustee Kelly Bynes and SEGA Executive Team Teresa Velazquez, Ailanda 
Martinez and Carlos Suarez. The last SEGA meeting is May 11; suggestions on using remaining budget money will be considered.

The meeting adjourned at 1:03 p.m.  
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator 
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